Fall Picture Day is Monday, September 21*

Students in Kindergarten-11" grades will take school pictures on Monday,
September 21*. These are the “head and shoulder shots” that will be used in the
Meridian yearbook. Note that our Class of 2016 seniors will take their portraits
at a later date (info to come soon).

Instructions for ordering school picture packages:

Option 1: Pre-order using the paper flyer/order form from Lifetouch.

A picture order form was sent home in your primary student’s folder last
week. Secondary students will bring order forms home on Monday, September
14", Please send completed forms with payment back to the school by this
Friday, September 17™. It’s better not to wait until Monday because the form
could get lost in the bottom of a backpack on picture day!

Option 2: Pre-order Online.
Visit: mylifetouch.com
Enter Picture Day ID: JD515517Y0 (last digit is a “zero” not the letter “0”)
Print: Print the ORDER TICKET and send it back to the school by this Friday,
Sept 17™. It’s better not to wait until Monday because the ticket could get lost
in the bottom of a backpack on picture day!

Option 3: Order later from a Picture Proof.
If you do not pre-order, you will receive a picture “proof” in a few weeks. You
can order pictures at that time, but the cost is higher than the pre-order cost.

Dress Code Reminders:
Primary parents, please note that navy blue polo shirts and dresses are not
approved per the school dress code. In addition, please remember that hair
accessories should match school colors (red, gray, white, navy blue) or be in
neutral/colors (black, brown, tan, etc.).

Questions:

Inquiries about picture packages, backgrounds, etc. should be directed to
Lifetouch Photography at 866-2955-8342 or visit www.lifetouch.com. Other
guestions can be directed to Meridian Yearbook Adviser, Stela Holcombe,
at s.holcombe@mwschool.org.




